
From: Joshua Ball
[bookmark: _GoBack]Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2018 10:23 AM
To: Subject: Dead River Update 5/29/18

Good morning all, 

The current elevation at the SLSB is 1481.95’ and outflows are at 20 CFS.  Over the next week, UPPCO will continue to release minimum flows, with a flow change expected Thursday or Friday to 15 CFS to match the minimum flow requirement for the month of June.  

The Hoist headwater elevation is currently at 1341.74’, with outflows at 105 CFS (minimum).  As a result of last weeks email requesting a planned deviation to the headwater target level, no comments were received and UPPCO moved forward with implementing flows to target an elevation of 1342’ for the start of June.  UPPCO will monitor basin inflows and adjust outflows to best trend towards 1341’ for the start of July.

Both approved planned deviations (SLSB and Hoist) will be completed as of Friday June 1.  I will send out a final status update on Monday June 4th in regards to the final elevations and current flows at the storage basins.
                                                                                                                                                                              
If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out.

Regards,

Josh Ball
Generation Supervisor
Upper Peninsula Power Company
500 N. Washington St.
Ishpeming, MI  49849
Office:  906-485-2419
Mobile: 906-869-1798
www.uppco.com


